
 

For the convenience of our school community, school photos can be ordered and paid for online using a secure online platform. Orders 
placed online DO NOT require an envelope, cash/cheques or paperwork returned to school. 

Envelope Orders: photos can also be purchased in the traditional manner using an envelope, with cash/cheque enclosed.  
PLEASE NOTE: IF PAYING BY CASH, THIS NEEDS TO BE BROUGHT IN ON THE DAY OF THE PHOTOS AND GIVEN DIRECTLY TO THE 
PHOTOGRAPHERS. 
 
The preference of our school is that orders and payments be made online, as this reduces the administration and associated security 
issues related to the return of cash & envelopes on photo day. 

To place your order visit www.advancedlife.com.au  and enter the code- RYY C2M 1ER This code can also be found printed on your 

envelope. Please be aware that- 

1. Sibling/Family Photos can be ordered online or via envelope. To ensure a smoothly run photo day, online orders for 

Sibling/Family Photos will be cut off at 12.00 a.m. the night before our photo day to allow a list of students that require 

Sibling/Family Photographs taken to be compiled. Sibling photos can still be ordered after the online cut off date by 

collecting an envelope from the office and returning the envelope on photo day with your payment enclosed.  

2. All online orders should be placed on or before our day of photography. 

3. The online code above may also be used to order sports and other group photos. 

All orders placed online will be delivered to the school for collection 

Our school photos will be taken on the 17
th

 March 2017 

http://www.advancedlife.com.au/

